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Monday, 3 March 2025 

 

 
What works are coming up?  
Council is moving forward with the 
replacement of an aging 100mm diameter 
water main along the eastern Riverway Drive 
footpath. At this stage, workers have 
successfully replaced the main pipe from Yut 
Fey Avenue to just north of the Jennifer Street 
intersection. The next section of pipe to be 
replaced is from Maud Street intersection to 
Yut Fey Avenue.  
 

When will the works take place? 
 

Location Riverway Drive, Kelso 
 

Timing From Tuesday 8 October 2024 
and is expected to be 
completed in May 2025, 
weather and project conditions 
permitting. 

Hours Normal work hours are 
from 6am to 6pm 
Monday to Saturday. In 
exceptional cases, work 
may be required outside 
these hours. 

 

What will the works include? 
As part of this project, Council will in stages: 

• Excavate and install a temporary on-
ground poly water pipe to maintain 
water supply to houses 

• Excavate and remove the existing 
aging water main 

• Construct a new 100mm diameter 
water main including new water 
connections and fire hydrants. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Funding 
This project is funded by Townsville City 
Council. 
 
What does this mean for me? 
If you live in or are travelling through the 
area, you may experience: 

• Occasional loss of water supply from 
9am to 3pm. Additional advanced 
notification will be provided two days 
prior to the loss of water to your 
property. 

• Construction machinery and vehicle 
movement 

• Increased levels of dust, noise, and 
vibrations 

• Temporary traffic changes, including 
lane closures, minor traffic delays and 
reduced speed limits. 

 
Contact us 
To find out more about these works or the 
project, please contact us on the details 
below. 
 

Project Manager: Des Moseley 

13 48 10 (business hours)  

enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au. 

Visit townsville.qld.gov.au and search: 
 ‘Riverway Drive Water Main Replacement’. 
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